
 

 

 

Notice 
          20.07.2024 

 

Students who are interested for participating in the mentioned tournament are hereby 

being informed to contact with Mr. Satrajit Mitra at college office between 1 pm to 4 

pm. 
 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
Dr. Nabanita Chakrabarti 

Principal 

Heramba Chandra College 


